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Johan Bezuidenhout and J P S Meyer were equally as successful with their group of six 

Lithuanian plains game hunters who were based in the Bubye Valley Conservancy.  All 

members of the group managed to obtain all of the species that were on their “wish 

list” and enjoyed the entire experience. 

Two members of the group also added on buffalo hunts on Eaglemont Ranch.  This 

combination worked well as the areas are in close proximity to each other.  Both      

clients got their buffalo (pictured right) as well as some additional plainsgame 
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April was another outstanding month for Buffalo Trails Safaris with hunts both in the north of Zimbabwe in Chirundu and Nyakasanga and in 

southern Zimbabwe in the Bubye Valley Conservancy, Gonarezhou and Eaglemont Ranch, as well as further afield in South Africa. 

Early in April, Stephen Meyer guided an    

extraordinarily successful elephant hunt 

with on of our valued clients, shooting a 70lb  

bull  which is now our 3rd elephant over 

70lbs this season. (pictured left). 

Stephen is currently on a hunt, also in 

Gonarezhou with Mr Aigner.  So far they 

have shot a lovely old bull at 50lbs a side 

(pictured right) which was shortly followed 

by a hippo bull—Mr Aigner is delighted. 

In conjunction with our partners in South Africa, 

Buffalo Trails was able to offer a complete Big game 

and plains game combination to our clients hunting a 

variety of different areas and species within the 

Northern  Province and Natal with a very high        

success rate, especially on elephant, lion and sable 

(as pictured left and right) 

Travelling logistics in South Africa make this type of 

hunt possible as opposed to other countries in Africa. 

Jannie Meyer guided two of our South African based 
clients on a double-buffalo, elephant and hippo hunt 
with both clients bagging a hyena each as an added 

bonus.  Werner had this to say about his hunt   

       “ The hunt was an experience of a lifetime! We 
will see you soon. Thank you for your dedication 

and hard work! I have so much respect for you guys 
working hard and putting in extra effort. You guys 
are a great team and I will always return to hunt 

with you when it is possible.” 

We are now approaching peak season and 

we are looking forward to the month of 

May, many more outstanding trophies, 

safe hunts and memories of a lifetime. 

We do still have limited hunts available for 

2012 - so if you do have any queries please 

contact Jannie or Martin  

We are also in the process of updating 

our website which will be much more 

comprehensive and interactive.  We will 

also be incorporating a blog where our 

clients will have the opportunity to write 

about their hunts or any comments or 

suggestions.  We will let you know as 

soon as this I live !! 

To all our valued clients - past, present and future - thank-you for your loyal support !! 


